UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISS!'ON
WASHING TON, D. C. 20555

DEC 2 8 1979

Mr. Nestor Ortiz
Sandia Laboratories
Albuquerque, hd 87115

Dear Mr. Ortiz:

Roger Blond asked me to send you the enclosed Statement of Work which would

involve the services of Sherwood Davies. I understand that he has spoken
to you about it.

Roger will be away from the office until January 2. He will call you then.

Sincerely,

Marshall E. Sanaers

Emergency Coordinator
Office of State Programs

cc: Roger Blond, RES/NRC
Sherwood Davies, NY

1740 293



